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To 

 The Co-Ordinator 

 NAAC Bangalore 

 Karnataka,560072 

 

Subject:    Submission of AQAR for the Year 2018-19 

 

R/Sir, 

 This institution has submitted AQAR for the year 2018-19, As per observations received 

from NAAC, it is required that the college has to upload the AQAR for the previous year 2107-18. 

In this context, I have to submit that the NAAC Peer Team visited the college for accreditation of 

Cycle-1 on 27th  of March 2019 and the college got accreditation with Grade “B” with validity upto 

31st of March 2024. 

Since this is the first AQAR required to be submitted and no AQAR for the year 2017-18 is 

required to be uploaded in the college website. 

 

Thanking You Sir 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

         

 


